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Marge Schmuckal - 418 Woodford Street

From: Marge Schmuckal

To: balancedbuilding@yahoo.com
Date: 7/18/2013 4:31 PM

Subject: 418 Woodford Street

Hi Travis,

I'have your permit application. I need more information to make a zoning determination. 1would need a
better cross section plan showing what is there now on the upper floor and what will be proposed. Under 14-
436. Currently the building is not meeting afl the R-5 zone setbacks so you are limited as to how you increase

space going upward.,

It is also obvious that this space is intended to be for habitation. I will need floor plans showing the layout of the
floor and what use is intended for this area.

Please call me if you have any questions at 874-8695. You permit will be on hold until I can determine that the
Zoning Ordinance is being met.

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator
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